
Notice of Election – Assistant General Secretary  
 

The Queensland Police Union of Employees (‘QPUE’) has determined in accordance with the rules of the QPUE 
to call nominations for the position of Assistant General Secretary. 

 
The persons eligible to nominate are:  

 
• all financial members of the QPU; 
• a current officer of the QPU; or 
• a person appointed as an assistant to the Secretaries under QPU rule 19.1.6. 

 
Nominations open on 30 January 2018 and close on 28 February 2018. 

 
A nomination form is set out below or may be obtained from Mr Don Brown (QIRC Cmr ret) Returning Officer 
and are also available at www.qpu.asn.au . 

 
For a nomination to be accepted it must be fully completed and signed by the:  

 
• candidate; and  
• at least three (3) financial members (other than the candidate),  
• delivered to the Returning Officer, by no later than 5:00 PM on 28 February 2018 and by one (1) of 

the following means, by: 
 

o PDF to donbrownreturningofficer@hallpayne.com.au;  
o post to Locked Bag 2013, South Brisbane QLD 4101; or  
o delivery to c/o Hall Payne Lawyers, Ground Floor, 27 Peel Street South Brisbane. 

 
If there is more than one (1) eligible nomination an election will be conducted by way of a ballot of the Executive 
at its April 2018 meeting.  

 
The term of the position of the person elected is four (4) years and will commence on 1 July 2018.  

 
Returning Officer 
Don Brown 
donbrownreturningofficer@hallpayne.com.au 
0418 754 158 

http://www.qpu.asn.au/
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